The South Carolina Freedom Caucus stands firmly for the rule of
law and the protection of children. Representative RJ May has
been expelled from our caucus. He has not been involved in the
operations of the caucus since August of 2024. We call for his
immediate resignation from the House.

Although formal charges have not been made public yet, all
indications are that these indictments will be for child sex abuse
materials. These crimes are heinous and we expect that they will
be fully investigated.

We pray justice is served.

Rep. Jordan Pace

Chairman, SCFC



